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11:00 AM Worship Service 

                               Phil Streetman, Pastor 
       Denise Bauer, Children/Youth Director 

                 Sunday, April 23, 2023 
 

 

 

Prelude                                         Gail Hammock & Diane Murray 

Deacon Prayer 

Call to Worship “There’s Something About That Name”                        

Intercessory Prayer 

Children’s Message 

Hymn “He Lives”                                                         Congregation 

Welcome and Announcements 

Special Music “Christ Is Risen Medley”                      LBBC Choir 

Praise Chorus “Alleluia”                                           Congregation 

Message “Standing on the Promises of God”  

Decision Hymn “Standing on the Promises”         Congregation 

Benediction 

Postlude                                       Gail Hammock & Diane Murray 
 

***** 

Welcome back to our 143rd service inside our        
sanctuary since the pandemic! Thanks to    

everyone who helped to prepare for today’s 
worship experience. You may place your 

offerings in the box in the foyer.  
 
 
 
 
 

 
April 16 Offerings: Worship $5,440.00                                    
 

The choir will rehearse tonight at 5 PM. 
 

You are invited to an old-fashioned fish fry sponsored by the 
Brotherhood on Saturday, May 6, 5-7 PM. 
 

All men are invited for Prayer & Coffee on Tuesday morning, 
7:15 AM in the Fellowship Hall. 
 

We will have Bible study/Prayer meeting on Wednesday at 6 
PM. This will be followed by choir rehearsal at 6:30 PM. 
 

Join us for Sunday School at 10 AM. We have a class for 
everyone! 
 

Please mark your calendars for June 9-11 for our 2023 
Vacation Bible School! We will need plenty of help & children! 
 

If you have a graduate in your family, please give us their 
name, relationship to you, current school, future plans & a 
picture of them. You can send the information by email. We 
will recognize our graduates on Sun., May 21. We are proud of 
all of our graduates and salute them! 
 
The Deacons will meet on Monday, May 1, 7 PM. 
 

The password for the church directory on our website has 
changed. Please see Leeza for the new password. This change 
will not affect those using the directory app. 
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